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September 16, 2011

Honorable Michael Antonovich, Mayor of the Board
Board of Supervisors, County of Los Angeles

500 W. Temple St.

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Supervisorial Redistricting; Proposal A-3
Dear Supervisor Antonovich:

The City Council of the City of Palos Verdes Estates, at their Regular Meeting of September 13,
2011, took a formal position to unanimously support the Supervisorial Redistricting Proposal
known as A-3.

The City will be best represented by Proposal A-3, which keeps the Palos Verdes Peninsula and
South Bay communities within the 4™ Supervisorial District, represented by Supervisor Don
Knabe, who has served this area well.

Very truly yours,

yZ

John Rea, Mayor

£e: Supervisor Don Knabe, 4™ District
Supervisor Gloria Molina, 1** District
Supervisor Mark Ridley-Thomas, 2™ District
Supervisor Zev Yaroslavsky, 3™ District
Curt Pedersen, Chair, Boundary Review Committee
Palos Verdes Estates City Council
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